
 

 

 

 

27th May 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

 
 

In 2022, Her Majesty The Queen will mark a reign of 70 years, becoming the first British Monarch to celebrate a Platinum 

Jubilee.  

 

To celebrate this special occasion, we have organised an afternoon of fun activities for the whole school on Friday 17th June 

2022, 12.50pm - 2.50pm.   We have chosen this date as the bank holiday falls during half term, and we cannot disturb the 

Year 11 GCSEs. 

 

These activities will include: 

- Picnic  

- Form time activity  

- Live music 

- Non-school uniform red, white or blue day (no donation required). Only appropriate clothing is permitted, 

no offensive slogans, revealing tops/skirts/shorts. 

- A variety of sports competitions in year teams 

 

Students should bring their own food / drink for the picnic but please remember that we are a nut-free site.  

 

In the event of hot weather, your child may wish to bring a hat, extra water, and sun cream to protect them from the sun. 

They are also welcome to bring a picnic blanket to sit on.  

 

We are looking forward to a lovely afternoon of celebrations to mark this special occasion.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Ms L Cossey-Atkins 

Assistant Principal for Learning Support and Inclusion 


